26 August, 2004
ALIPIO S. ABAD JR., MD, FPCP, FPCCP

Section Head

Pulmonary Section, MMC

Re
:
My Appointment as MHP Section Head

Dear Dr. Abad:

I receive an appointment from our Department Chairman Dr. Augusto Litonjua  to head the department’s MHP Section, previously headed by Dr. Oswald Herrera. I have decided to give it a try, and have accepted the position.

In this regard, I would like to relinguish my position as Training Officer of our Pulmonary Section and turnover all documents I have to whoever will be chosen by the section during our next meeting. I also would like to apologize for not making it during the last two meetings because of schedule conflicts I have every Mondays.

Hoping for your kind consideration.

Yours truly,

N. A. “JUN” MACALINTAL JR, MD

cc.: 
c:\mydocs\hospitals\mmc\pulmo\mhp appt nam


A.D.Litonjua – Department Head
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